
       
 

 
On 8 November, 2013, Typhoon Haiyan swept through the Philippines with 
wind speeds of over 300 km/h. The tropical storm has brought devastating 
destruction to the region: more than 6,000 people have died and 2,000 
are still missing. About 12 million people have been directly affected by the 
disaster, and four million people were forced to flee. 
 
 
 
 
 



There is destruction as far as the eye can see as hardly any building could 
withstand the force of the typhoon.  
An employee of the organisation “Jugend eine 
Welt” was able to assess the situation on 
site. Several islands in the disaster region 
have been visited in order to develop projects 
together with the affected and the Salesian 
Sisters of Don Bosco. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 
Minglanilla is located in the southern part 
of Cebu City, where many typhoon 
victims, in search of a new home, have 
settled in provisional shelters with the 
hope of finding work in the metropolis. 
However, to many this request continues 
to be denied. Minor girls are in danger of 
becoming victims of human trafficking 
under false promises made primarily by 
criminal gangs, but also relatives and 
neighbours.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



The project 
that is supported by the organisations  

„Soziales Netzwerk Südtirol“  
and „Jugend Eine Welt“ (Austria) 

 
 

The structure of a school building should also be used as an Emergency 
Response Centre for Minglanilla.  
The building should be structured as follows and should be integrated into the 
existing site in Minglanilla. 
 


